
 

 

Rothschild & Co warns about unregulated fundraising scheme calling 

itself ‘Rothscoin’ 

 

Rothschild & Co, one of the world’s leading independent financial advisory groups, wishes to warn 

the general public against the apparent spread of an unregulated fundraising scheme calling itself 

‘Rothscoin’. 

The scheme is being operated by unknown individuals from the website www.rothscoin.io and is 

propagating on social media sites. The scheme purports to be raising funds through an initial coin 

offering of ‘Rothscoins’ and claims that those funds will be used to develop new technologies. 

Neither Rothschild & Co nor any members of the Rothschild family have any connection with this 

unregulated scheme. 


